
From: Atkins, Charlotte  
Sent: 18 May 2020 10:11 
To: 'Irwin, Graeme' <graeme.irwin@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Subject: 200885/F Proposed student accommodation Underwoods, Widemarsh Street, 
Hereford  
 
Good morning Graeme, 
 
Thank you for your comments for the above.   
 
The Planning Obligations Manager has advised me to contact you to check if you would be 
seeking a  contribution towards the flood monitoring system mentioned in your 
representation. I understand that the Council secured such a contribution from the recently 
approved student accommodation adjacent to the railway station – P183841CD4, which is 
now under construction. 
 
Please provide a further comment if you need to do so. 
 
Kind regards, 

Charlotte 
 
Charlotte Atkins 

 
 

  
Mrs Charlotte Atkins                        Economy and 
Place Directorate                                              
Principal Planning Officer                                             
01432 260536                                            
                                                                                     
Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk 
 

   
 

 
  
Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this E-Mail? 
  
Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any 
files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from 
being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies 
of it. 
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